
We took a group of 47 students to Abington Park on Wednesday November 13th 2019.  

The results were fantastic!  

See below for the individual and team performances. See how consistent our school did, all races out 

of 160 children and the team event out of 32 different schools.  

Year 4 Girls Year 4 Boys 
2nd/ 32 5th/32                3rd/28 

 

Maddie: 5th/155 

Maeve: 15th/155 

Francesca 19th/155 

Leah 21st/155 

 

 

Amelia Rose 

23rd/155 

Nadia 28th/155 

Amelie G 54/155 

Angelika 57th /155 

 

Szymon 4th/ 150 

David 18th/150 

Clifford 22nd/150 

Olivier 23rd/150 

 

Julian 43rd/150 

Ebenezer 65th/150 

Jonathan A 70th 

/150 

Year 5 Girls Year 5 Boys 
6th/30 10th /30               3rd/30 

 

Victoria 11th/162 

Weronika 24th/162 

Gracie 45th/162 

Maria 46th/162 

 

 

Poppy 47th/162 

Aimee D 53rd/162 

Mary 54th/162 

Karolina 94th/162 

 

Patryk 8th/161 

Matthew 19th/161 

Tyler F 24th/161 

Bartek 59th/161 

 

Bartosz 64th/161 

Rhys 70th/161 

Micah 73rd/161 

Year 6 Girls Year 6 Boys 
1st/30 (Northampton Champions)              12th /33 

 

Ella 6th/166 

Isobel 8th/166 

Isabella 15th/166 

Alesha 16th/166 

 

 

Klaudia 25th/166 

Adaobi 105th /166 

Eva P 149th/166 

 

Aaron Y 46th/159 

Eoghan 58th/159 

Jeffry 62nd/159 

Johan 70th/159 

 

Adem 72nd/159 

Giovanni P 73rd/159 

Aaron P 120th/159 

 

Patryk and Victoria will now represent Northampton in the county event! 

A special well done to our Year 6 girls’ team on becoming Northampton Town Champions! 


